
24TH SEPT 2020 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

TERM 3 

 

LAUNCHING IN-

TO LEARNING 

EACH THURSDAY 

9.00 AM 

 

 

 

ENJOY THE   

HOLIDAY BREAK, 

FRIDAY 25TH  

SEPTEMBER LAST 

DAY OF TERM 3 

 

 

 

SCHOOL          

RESUMES 

12TH OCTOBER 

 

Thank you 

Bothwell District School 

     Newsletter 

Week 10 

Welcome to the final newsletter for term 3.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the whole school community for your support 

over this term. Specifically:  

Thank you to the amazing staff who have made my first term as Acting Principal at Bothwell 

District High such a delight. 

Thank you and well done to the students for your efforts in applying yourselves to your 

leaning.  

Thank you to parents and community members who have taken the time to pop in and in-

troduce yourselves to me; for the support you have given the teachers in coming into the 

school for parent help; for joining us to celebrate the achievements of our children in as-

semblies; and to those who have joined me to participate in the School Association meet-

ings and worked with me to discuss school programs and initiatives.  

What an incredibly successful term we have had. I am pleased to be able to advise you that 

Learning Services have advised me that I am able to continue on in term 4 working with you 

all. 

Next term is already set to be a busy one. Some of the things we can look forward to are: 

Week 3- Beach to Bush Surf Lifesaving presentation and Jumping Jacks 

Week 4 - Pop up Playgroup 

Week 5 - District Athletics, SPSSA Swimming Carnival  

Week 8 - EOY assembly and Sports Leaders excursion  

Week 9 - Year 10 Celebration Dinner 

Week 10 - Year 10 Celebration Assembly and EOY excursions 

Term 4 will also see us changing to a fortnightly newsletter before a move to a slightly dif-

ferent format in 2021. In 2021 we can look forward to the introduction of a new online and 

hard copy newsletter which will enable us to share many more photos of the children at 

work, as well as an app which will enable you to notify us of your child’s absences without 

the need to make a phone call, contain all school policies, previous newsletters, links to the 

website and Facebook and much more. More to come on that next term. 

Until then I wish you all a safe and happy holiday. We trust that you will enjoy having your 

children home with you a little more as we rest up for what will be an exciting last term, in 

what has proven to be a challenging 2020 worldwide.  

Until next term. 

 

Janelle Reeves  

Acting Principal 



















 













CONTACT DETAILS 

 

 2020  

 
Term Three finishes 

 25th, Sept, 2020 

School resumes 

On 12th, Oct, 2020 

 
 

 

 

School Office Opening Times 

2020 

 

8.00 am — 4.00 p.m. 
Keep an eye on Facebook as any   

changes to the above will be    

posted on there. 
 

 

Chris & Tanya 
 

 


